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After the Fact Permit Application - 92 West Street

Drew A. Anderson <danderson@mpmlaw.com> Thu, Oct 20, 2016 at 2:47 PM
To: "buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov” <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov>
Cc: Jane Lee <janeleeatty@aol.com>

Dear SirfMadam, pursuant to my call with Fiona earlier today, | am re-submitting the General Building Permit Application
(After the Fact), with the cost of work completed. Please note that | did the interior renovation work myself, so there are
ho labor costs. This is for the cost of material and disposal costs.

Thank you.
Regards, Drew

Drew A. Anderson, Esq.

danderson@mpmiaw.com
Mumray Plumb & Murray
75 Peatl Street

P.O, Box 9785

Partland, ME 04104-5085

(ph) 207-773-5651
(diract) 207-523-8210

(fax) 207-773-8023
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